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14 November 2019 

 

Bid Bulletin No. 6 

ITB-117-PHL-2019: Supply, Delivery, and Installation of a Secured High Frequency (HF) 

Voice and Data Communication System in Maguindanao and Manila, Philippines 

 

Dear All, 

 

 Please be advised that we will be holding a Pre-bid Conference on Thursday, 21 November 

2019, from 1pm to 2pm at the UNDP Office— 15th Floor, North Tower, Rockwell Business Center 

Sheridan, United corner Sheridan Street, Brgy Highway Hills, Mandaluyong City. 

 

 Kindly confirm your company’s participation by emailing your company name, representative 

name, email address and mobile number to procurement.ph@undp.org with the subject Pre-bid 

Conference on HF Voice and Data Communication System. We hope to receive your confirmation no 

later than 19 November 2019. 

 

 Furthermore, we are extending the deadline of submission of bids to 28 November 2019, 6PM 

Manila Time. 

 

Thank you. 
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